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Mr. Schwartz has been an Assistant District Attorney for 11 years. In January 2012, he 
accepted the position of Chief of the newly restructured Special Investigations Bureau. 
He joined the Monroe County District Attorney’s Office in February 2004, after serving 
as an Assistant District Attorney in the Schenectady County District Atorney’s Office. 
Prior to his current position, Mr. Schwartz served as Deputy Chief of the Special 
Investigations Bureau and as an Assistant District Attorney in the Local Courts Bureau, 
the County Court Bureau, the Special Investigations Bureau, and the Major Felony 
Bureau. Mr. Schwartz is a graduate of Albany Law School (2001). He is admitted to 
practice law in New York and Massachusetts. Mr. Schwartz has also taught a variety of 
subjects for the New York State Prosecutors Training Institute (NYPTI). 
 


